Town of Cornish

Telephone: 603-675-5611 FAX: 603-675-5605



Mailing Address: 488 Town House Road Cornish, NH 03745

Cornish Library Exploratory Committee Charge

3/14/2022

The committee shall be appointed by the Selectmen. The committee will be composed of seven members: a Selectman, two members of the Library Board of Trustees, and four Cornish resident volunteers.

This committee is temporary and will expire on or before Town Meeting 2023.

The committee shall be charged with conducting a feasibility and advisability study of relocating the Cornish Library (G. H. Stowell Free Library) to the Cornish General Store building. As part of an appointed Town committee, members shall represent the citizens of Cornish to the best of their abilities. The committee shall consider all relevant factors including, but not limited to: financial and operational impacts, practicality, other impacts to the Town, timeframe, and expected benefits or liabilities to the Cornish community.

The committee shall create a written report which will make a recommendation regarding the relocation of the Cornish Library. The report will be submitted to the Selectmen and will be made available to the public.

The committee may create sub-committees which will be led by committee members.

The committee may establish meeting rules and practices, but the committee and any sub-committee shall comply with New Hampshire RSA 91-A, Access to Governmental Records and Meetings.

Dillon Gallagher

Frank Parks

John Hammond John S. Houseword